Arcadia Public Library Email Verification and Sign-up Form

The Library uses email to contact our patrons for:

- reminders for items due soon
- pick-up notices for items placed on hold
- overdue notices for materials check out
- announcements for special events



Please help us keep our contact information correct by taking a few minutes to fill in the short form below.

If the Library doesn't have an email address for you and you would like to receive email notification, you may also fill in this form and we will update your account.

If you prefer to NOT receive any emails, please check the "NO EMAIL" box so we can mark that preference on your account.

Please turn this form in at the Circulation Desk. Thank you for your help.

NAME:	
LIBRARY CARD #:	
PHONE #:	
EMAIL ADDRESS:	
NO EMAIL:	